
 

Music Club 2023-24 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

If your Child is interested in joining next term, please 

see information below and email James at 

essexguitarteacher@hotmail.co.uk with 'Baddow 

Infants Interested'. 

 

The music club is great for children who want to play in 

a ‘Bubble band’ with the following instruments:  Guitar, 

Drums, Keyboard and sometimes Singing.  

 

No need to buy an instrument straight away as the instruments can be provided during the lessons. 

The children form bands and lessons take place in small groups, allowing the children to play 

modern Pop/ Rock songs with a fun performance at the end of term.  

 

The lessons are 20 minutes long and take place during school time (but not Break times). Learning 

in a band like this has many benefits, especially building confidence and it is a lot of fun. Why not 

give it a try. 

 

Equipment is sanitized between each lesson. 

Well ventilated teaching space. 

 

 

 

Day:  Monday   Time: Morning                        Cost: £55 Paid Termly 

Club will start w/c 18.09.23 and finish w/c 04.12.23.  (11 Weeks) 

 

 

Please use this format for payment ref:  

BI, child first & last name and class number, just change name and class accordingly  

Eg BI John Smith 3 

 

BI= Baddow Infants, payment directly to the Business account below. 

 

Mister James Limited  

090129 Sort Code  

81294965 Account Number  

 

If your child has any medical conditions, it is parent’s responsibility to contact the club provider to 

make them aware. 

James Coulson-Email: essexguitarteacher@hotmail.co.uk  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 


